
	

29 June 2016 

 
 
Dear past students, 

 

Summer, for many, is a time for family. This July, we invite you to dive with us into We Three, the family memoir by Yang 
Jiang (《我們仨》  楊絳著) who passed away at the age of 104 in May this year. A stoic recollection of her family times with 
her late husband and daughter, this Chinese masterpiece carries much wisdom and is deeply moving. 

Selected book: We Three by Yang Jiang (《我們仨》 楊絳著) 
Date: 23 July 2016 (Saturday) 
Time: 10am - 12noon (registration starts at 9.30am) 
Venue: Reading Room, 2/F, Our Lady of Lourdes Wing (previously St. Joseph's Playground), Good Hope School 
 
As usual, you are most welcome to read the book before the meeting and share your views, or come and be inspired by 
others and complete your reading afterwards. 

To register, complete the following form: http://goo.gl/forms/xZzFneDsAkid6uwJ2 

We invite you to join us in exploring Yang's notion of family in July. For enquiries, please write to: event.ghspsa@gmail.com. 

 

Best regards 

GHSPSA Book Club	

 


